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  All members of WFUCA  

  7 October 2020  

Ref.  :  WFUCA/SEC/2020/18  

Subject:  New Official Website of WFUCA  

Dear colleagues,  

After several months of preparation work, the Secretariat is pleased to present you the 
newly launched official website for the World Federation of UNESCO Clubs, Centres and 
Associations: https://wfuca-fmacu.org.   

The new website aims to further strengthen the visibility of the UNESCO Club Movements 
and share the news of our member federations in an easier and more efficient way. On 
the homepage, you will find the most recent news from the World Federation, as well as 
those from National and Regional Federations. You may also receive information 
regarding upcoming activities and calls from WFUCA, UNESCO, and from our members. 
The archive of the previous sessions of the World Congress and Executive Board meetings 
will be kept in the column of “Governance”. Information of all members of WFUCA could 
be found through the column “Member”. The Secretariat has been collecting and 
compiling the documentation of the previous meetings and the profile of the National 
Federations. This information will be updated and made available. You are warmly 
welcome to share with the Secretariat any news and information that you would like to 
be presented on this website. Please do not hesitate to contact the Secretariat if you have 
any suggestions too.  

As you know, the previous website of WFUCA with the domain wfuca.org is no longer 
accessible. Notwithstanding the establishment of the new website, the Secretariat wishes 
to express its gratitude for the contribution of the Vietnam National Federation again for 
their support to the maintenance of the previous website, and request its support to 
redirect the domain name “wfuca.org” to the new website.  

On the other hand, over the past few years, the Secretariat has constantly received 
inquiries and complaints about fraud websites and misuse of the WFUCA logo and 
UNESCO Club logo. The fact that visitors were directed to fraud websites indeed seriously 
damaged the name and reputation of the World Federation and UNESCO Clubs Movement.  
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https://unescofederacion.org/  
https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/User:Harriet_Turner 
https://www.youtube.com/c/UNESCOWFUCA 
https://unescowfuca.org   
https://twitter.com/harrietunesco   
 

The Secretariat kindly requests your adherence to the Regulatory Framework of Clubs, 
Centres and Associations for UNESCO adopted in UNESCO’s General Conference, and 
invites all  our members to help identify and possible fraud and misuse of the name and 
logo of UNESCO and WFUCA.

 
Thanking you for your kind support and cooperation, we remain,   

  
  
  

Yours sincerely,  
  
Secretariat  
World Federation of UNESCO Clubs,  
Centres and Associations   


